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  Ad-hoc publicity 

 

 

 

European Competition Commission approves Bell Ltd's acquisition of 

the Huber Group 

 

The European Competition Commission has given its unconditional approval for the 

acquisition of the Huber Group by Bell Ltd. This clearance means that all conditions 

for the definitive completion of the takeover are fulfilled. The Huber Group will be fully 

consolidated in the Bell Group from 1 March 2016 onwards. Bell announced its plans 

to take over the Huber Group on 16 December 2015. 

 

 

Media release on the announcement of the acquisition of the Huber Group (16.12.2015) 

 

 

https://www.bellfoodgroup.com/en/media/media-communications/mp/?medienid=2d7415e8b007488b6576f12d8184330b

